CORRESPONDENCE
7/2/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 03553-2020

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, July 2, 2020 12:13 PM

To: 'howarddale@comcast.net’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: Docket nos. 20200053,20200054,20200055,20200055, and 20200056

Good Afternoon, Mr. Dale.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Nos. 20200053, 20200054,
20200055, and 2020056, and forwarding them to the office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you.

Toni FHover

Commlission Deputy Clevk |
Florida Public Sevvice Commission
2540 Shumard oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299

Phone: (£50) 412-646F

From: howarddale <howarddale@comcast.net>

Sent: Wednesday, July 1, 2020 7:19 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket nos. 20200053,20200054,20200055,20200055, and 20200056

Sent from Mail for Windows 10
Dear PSC Commissioners,

On July7 you will consider proposed energy efficiency programs for the state’s biggest power companies, including
energy efficiency programs for low income customers.

| strongly oppose PSC staff recommendations to scale back proposed efficiency programs, especially efficiency programs
for low income families and individuals.

With the COVID-19 pandemic and the deep economic recession, all customers, but especially low income families and
individuals need help dealing with unaffordable energy bills.

| urge you to reject your staff’s recommendations and require robust energy efficiency programs for all power utilities.
Please support hard working Florida families and individuals by your actions.

Thank you for considering my views.
Howard L. Dale

1117 Palmer Terrace
Jacksonwville, FL 32207





